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May 30, 2017

Office of General Counsel
Federal Trade Commission

600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, D.C. 20580-0001

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear FOIA Officer:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, Allied Progress requests access to and copies of all
correspondence involving anyone on the following list of individuals (List A) and certain Federal Trade

Commission officials and staff (List B) that includes the words “Sinclair” or “Tribune” at any time since and
including January 1, 2016:

List A

Any staff member or official with the White House Office of American Innovation
Any staff member or official with the National Economic Council

Any staff member or official with the White House Office of Science and Technology Policy

List B

Acting Chairman Maureen K. Ohlhausen and her staff
Commissioner Terrell McSweeny and her staff

Staff Members working in the Bureau of Competition
Staff Members working in the Bureau of Economics

Staff Members working in the Office of Legislative Affairs

“Correspondence” should include, but is not limited to, copies of hardcopy correspondence as well as
emails sent by, sent to or carbon copying (“CC”) any of the staff members on this list and involving any

individual included on “List A.”

If possible, I would prefer to receive this information electronically via e-mail at karl@alliedprogress.org. If
you have questions or need additional information, please feel free to call me at (855) 253-7747.

Fee Waiver Request

Allied Progress requests a waiver of fees associated with processing this request for records. The subject
of this request concerns the operations of the federal government, and the disclosures will likely

contribute to a better understanding of relevant government procedures by the general public in a
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significant way. Moreover, the request is primarily and fundamentally for non-commercial purposes.
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